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29th November to 4th December

with this newsletter. I hope you are all ready with
every thing well framed, ready for hanging, and
aiming to make this exhibition at the beginning of
our 75th year the best ever.

As usual volunteers for setting up, taking down and
particularly for the sitting rota are welcome & needed.

hallﬂlng intimes Regretfully we have been unable to accept some entries due to mem-
bers missing the handing in time. To make sure that the exhibition is put up in a reasonable
time and that volunteers are not kept too long on the Sunday it is necessary for us to stick
rigidly to the published times. Please be on time to avoid embarrassment all round.
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Tuesday 16 November

8-10@ The Civic Centre

TALK by Hugh Bedford on
Frank Heath & the Newlyn School

Thursday 14 October
8-10@The Civic Centre
CRITIQUE EVENING
With Mike Burnett
Hugh is well versed in his sub- o ]
ject and has written a number L"V' s
of books on Frank Heath 5 .
and the School and I am
sure will give an absorb-
ing talk.

Mike Burnett is the
popular art tutor
at West Herts
College. He has
been our host

> by Frank Heath
on prevmus

similar A Tuesday 18 January 05

evenings an k| 1vi

e 8-10@ The Civic Centre

Watercolour Demonstration by

model and tutor |
Rory Browne

at our Saturday
workshops. Bring along
your pictures for Mike to
analyse - both constructively
and entertainingly.

Rory is well known to regu-
lar members having enter-
tained us for a critique
evening and a mixed media
demonstration. Perhaps Rory
will once again give us a thoroughly entertaining
evening

-byRormewne

Up to 2 pictures per member.

DEMONSTRATIONS
As featured below '
Al 8- 10 @ THE CIVIC CENTRE

Thursday 14th October

CRITIQUE EVENING
with Mike Burnett

Tuesday 16th November
TALK by Hugh Bedford on

Frank Heath & the Newlyn Sch

Monday 29 November t
SM}/ 4th Decembre;')

TRLSTAS LXHIDITION.
Tues

18 Janu
W/colo(zl:‘;yDemom:z%on
by Rory Browne

Thursday 17 February
Portmz{rmAayz’za
by Keith Morton

DRAWING EVENINGS

All 8 - 10 @ THE COURT HOUSE

The first drawing evening was very well
attended by about 16 artists with a
number of new members joining us

Monday 4th October 04

Monday 1st November 04

Monday 2nd February 05
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Hell-u It's a rather daunting task taking on the newsletter after the
brilliant job Bob has done over the years,taking it from B&W

to colour and developing it further even using 3D techniques to bring in his helpers.
However with a little of - something old, [All the usual features],something new [some
changes due to use of different technology & editor], something borrowed, [plagiarism, less said),
and something blue, [I don’t have 3d capability so goodbye to the amusing people who were popu-
lating Bobs newsletters] - 1 hope to do justice in future.
As it is the beginning of our 75th year and my first newsletter I thought it interesting to
bring you a selection of past newsletters showing its development.
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SATUF SHOPS

Once again we will be having a number of workshops at the Old School House, Ashley
Green. The day starts at 10am and ends at 4pm with time for lunch. You can bring your own
or join a us at the Golden Eagle pub just across the road. Each workshop costs £18 unless
otherwise stated. Contact Liz Hobson on 01442 833770 or Marilyn Janes on 01442 832095

LIFE STUDY with POTTERY AND SILK PAINTING
MIKE BURNETT with FREDA EARL.16 April 05
19 March 05

Mike Burnett is the v You will able to try your

art tutor at West | i) hand at terracotta pot as
Herts College. | « " well as something so deli-
He has been a very cate as a silk scarf .
popular host on

previous similar - 4 Price to be confirmed.
Saturday workshops “& ' | The Making Place, Berkhamsted.
There will be two mod- 2 “,(

WATERCOLOUR / LINE AND WASH
with ANDREW PITT
11 JUNE 05

els for the day
You will need to bring your own materials.

MIXED MEDIA
with LAURA REITER.
21 May 05

Andrew is an East
Anglian artist who has

Laura has suggested a
title for the workshop of
Towards Abstraction
Viewing painting in a
slightly different way.
More details in the February newsletter.

This is a workshop for all abilities and
Andrew hopes to give several demonstra-
tions as well as practical help.

More details in the February newsletter.

“m mm m The AGM on 14 Sept 04 was well attended.

Unfortunately the Vice Chairman and Editor, Bob Osborn stood down following a long and
sterling service for the Society. I think everyone was very sorry to see him go but we wish
him well in the future. He had been presented with a gift on behalf of the Society for all his
work. He is remaining a member and we will all look forward to seeing him around and we
hope exhibiting at the exhibitions.

The rest of the Committee were re-elected. Existing Committee
taking over as Vice Chair and Peter Millward is taking
members Karen Sawyer and Pamela Bragg were electec

cted

VIDEQ REMIENY

BY GEORGE
Painting With A Palette Knife
With Harley Crossley.

You will remember the
demonstration Harley
Crossley gave last year on
painting with a palette
knife If, since his visit,
you have not tried this
technique, then this
video should cer-

on Daler board of what appears to be a
very complicated scene of a weir in the fore-
ground with buildings in the middle
ground, woodlands in the distance, and no
sky. Using two palette knives - one long and
flexible - and one small diamond shape he
works quickly explaining as he paints the
advantage of painting wet into wet with a
palette knife, which is twice as quick as
using a brush. He then transfers to his stu-
dio where on a 20 x 30 inch canvas he
demonstrates with fascinating technique
and abounding enthusiasm how best to use
palette knives.
This is done with the clever use of time-
lapse photography as he builds up the pic-
ture starting at the top and graduall
ing downwards. He describes

niefor

Outstanding Membership Subscriptions
should be submitted separately from
Exhibition entries and fees
The Annual subscription is £12 and
cheques should be made payable to
Berkhamsted Art Society and sent to the
Membership Secretary,

Ann Engel, 1, Lakeside, Tring, HP23 SHN
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